
Hello, my name is Fletcher Brower and I have Von Hippel Lindau disease. This disease caused 
me to get tumors in my eyes that made me start going blind. If it had not been for Dr. Peter 
Karth who is a leading specialist in the country for eye and retina care I would most likely have 
gone blind. Please support HB4130 so doctors like Peter Karth are able to provide very 
necessarily medical care to those in dire need without having to drive out of town. 


